
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
4:52:05	PM	
	
I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	and	am	unable	to	understand	why	the	price	should	
not	be	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	for	electricity.	Some	household	solar	
producers	who	installed	systems	some	time	ago	have	invested	a	significant	
amount	of	capital	-	why	should	they	not	be	able	to	get	a	fair	return	on	that	
investment	particularly	taking	into	account	the	environmental	and	health	
benefits	to	the	community.	A	mandated	price	ought	to	be	a	minimum	which	
companies	are	obliged	to	pay.	
	
Robin	Gurr		
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